PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

April 28, 2015

Jamie Corey

The Center for Media and Democracy

P.0. Box 259010

Madison, W1 53725

Re: Your public records act request

Dear Ms. Corey,

[ write in response to your public records act request dated April 23, 2015.

Due to the volume of information you have requested, the Governor’s Office will need to invoke

its right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5). We will further respond
within ten business days from receipt of your request.

Sincerely.

TJessica Mishaan
Paralegal
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